
Developer Contributions Supplementary Planning Document 

Adoption Statement  

 

 

North Hertfordshire District Council adopted the Developer Contributions Supplementary 

Planning Document (the SPD) on 10 February 2023. This follows approval by the Council’s 

Cabinet on 31 January 2023. 

 

The  SPD was adopted following two rounds of public consultation. These took place in 

February and March 2020 and October and November 2022. A number of modifications 

were made to the SPD following these consultations. These are set out in the Statement of 

Consultation which has been published alongside the SPD. 

 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply to the High 

Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such application must 

be made promptly and in any event no later than 3 months after the date on which the 

supplementary planning document was adopted. 

 

 


